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We have our very first EID
event approaching on Saturday

24th of July 2021.
 

Unique Academy would like to
invite all our families to our

spectacular lunch as part of our
Eid gathering. 

 

We would like to inform all
families that tickets are now on

sale and are available to be
purchased from our admin. 

 

We have sent a separate email
regarding all the details for this

event i.e. pricing, event
schedule, food menu etc. 

 

We would love seeing you all
there, In sha allah.  

 

 

 

 

EID LUNCH

As we approach the end of the current
academic year, we would like to invite
all our parents to our virtual parent's

meeting on Friday 16th July 2021. 
 

This gives us as a school an
opportunity to discuss outstanding

performances throughout the
academic term for each individual.

 

Kindly keep checking your emails for
an upcoming links on how to access
the parent- teacher meeting, In sha

allah.
 

Please do not hesitate to call or email
admin if you experience any

difficulties or technical issues.
 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents meeting 
We have organised a picnic
in the park for the children

to celebrate there hard
work throughout  the  year.

 

This will take place on
Wednesday 14th July 2021.

 

Children will arrive to
school for there usual

session time.
 

Children are more than
welcome to bring food to

the picnic to share with the
other children, In sha allah. 

 

Jazakumullaahu khairun for
your support and co-

operation throughout the
whole academic term. 

 

 

 

 

PICNIC 

GROUND FLOOR, KHOSLA HOUSE,
PARK LANE, HOUNSLOW, 
TW5 9WA

Nourishing the fitrah of each

unique child REGISTERED CHARITY NUMBER:
                      1184741

@UNIQUEACADEMY
FOLLOW, LIKE, SHARE

9TH OF JULY 2021

 E: OFFICE@UNIQUEACADEMY.EDUCATION


